
 

 

  

 

Thank You for Participating in RMLD’s “Calendars for Cans” 
Food Drive  

Reading, MA – Reading Municipal Light Department’s (RMLD’s) recent “Calendars for Cans” Food Drive was a 

tremendous success. RMLD would like to sincerely thank customers who generously made a non-perishable food 

donation when picking up their RMLD historical calendar. Over 1,100 pounds of food were donated during the one-

month drive.  

Donations will benefit the Reading Food Pantry, the North Reading Food Pantry, the Wilmington Community Fund 

Food Pantry, and Good Hope Foods of Lynnfield. 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
January 10, 2019 

END 

For information contact Joyce Mulvaney  
Communications Manager 
781-942-6419; jmulvaney@rmld.com  
www.rmld.com  
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